
Chris Harvey 

From: amanda.wu [amanda.wu@tw.ccsemc.com] on behalf of application [application@tw.ccsemc.com]

Sent: Thursday, December 15, 2005 12:34 AM

To: charvey-tcb@ccsemc.com

Subject: Re :  EDIMAX Technology Co., Ltd., FCC ID: NDD9573180519, Assessment NO.: AN05T5341, Notice#1

Page 1 of 2

12/15/2005

 
Dear Chris:  
 
   Please see our reply as below. Thank you!!  
 
Best Regards  
 
Amanda  
 
 

 
 
Dear CCS TW,  
 
I have reviewed the above referenced TCB application and find that the following items need to be 
addressed before the review can be completed:  
 
1. The SAR testing was performed with this EUT USB Dongle connected directly to the USB port of the host 
Notebook computer (Sony).  The 11mm separation provided by this particular notebook computer is 
arbitrary, since the actual separation could be 0cm with the dongle resting on the users lap.  As the manual 
states, this is ¡¥suitable for any Laptop or Desktop computers.¡¦  Please provide additional SAR compliance 
for this USB Dongle with a 0cm separation (against the phantom).    
Ans: This part had tested again. Please see Appendix I & II.  
 
 
 
2. Additionally, the statement in the manual indicating that a 2.5cm separation is needed should be removed 
so that it does not cause confusion to the user.  
Ans. Removed and please check page 3 again.  
 
3. The User¡¦s Manual states that ¡¥the operating frequency channel will be restricted to the country user 
located before importing.¡¦  Please describe how this restriction is ensured and how the user can not change 
the operating channels.  
Ans: It would be disabled by fireware and was indicated in page 26. Please have a check again.  
 
 
 
 
4. The RF Test report indicates that the Support WLAN Router was approved by FCC Declaration of 
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Conformity.  Please provide the FCC ID of this WLAN Transmitter used to support the testing.  
Ans: The FCC ID of the WLAN Router already added into test report.  
 
 
 
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced 
application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of the original e-mail date may result 
in application dismissal and forfeiture of the filing fee. Also, please note that partial responses increase 
processing time and should not be submitted. Any questions about the content of this correspondence 
should be directed to the e-mail address listed below the name of the sender.  
 
Best regards,  
 
Chris Harvey  
charvey-tcb@ccsemc.com  
  
 
________________________________________________________________________ 
This e-mail transmission is confidential and intended solely for being  
reviewed by the recipient(s) identified above. If you are not an  
identified recipient, please ensure that this communication remains  
confidential and promptly return it to the sender. Please contact  
immediately by phone (Tel: 886-2-2299-9720) for any problem with  
this transmission, Thank you for your attention.  
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